
MINUTES – SELECTMEN’S MEETING 

Friday, February 27, 2015 

Selectmen’s Hearing Room 

 

Present:  John E. Hall, Chairman; Matthew J. McDonough; Stephen G. Robbins; Rocco J. 

Longo, Town Administrator 

 

John Hall opened the meeting at 5:00 p.m. Mr. McDonough moved, seconded by Mr. 

Robbins, to go into executive session in the Town Administrator’s Office for the purpose 

of discussing charges of criminal misconduct or to consider the filing of criminal 

complaints, including but not limited to violations of MGL 268A, the Conflict of Interest 

law, not to return to open session.  The vote was unanimous.  Roll call vote:  Mr. Robbins 

– aye; Mr. Hall – aye; Mr. McDonough – aye. 

 

Mr. McDonough moved, seconded by Mr. Robbins, to close the executive session at 6:45 

p.m. and adjourn the meeting.  The vote was unanimous.  Roll call vote:  Mr. Robbins – 

aye; Mr. Hall – aye; Mr. McDonough – aye. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Catherine Burke 


